
Are you a teacher or youth worker, parent or carer? Then please support 
#FireworkSafety and help us keep young people safe around fireworks and bonfires. 

We have formed a multi-agency partnership to work together and have one clear 
message to everyone in Scotland, please consider #FireworkSafety.

Are you responsible for the wellbeing of a young person in Scotland? 

We need young people and their families to 
Be Safe. Be Kind. Be Smart.

What can you do?

SHARE: scottishspca.org/firework-safety with your local school or youth 
community group.

VISIT: The website yourself and encourage young people to 
take part in the activities on this site. There is a section 
dedicated to primary aged pupils and one specifically for 
secondary aged pupils so please make sure young people 
only use the materials relevant to their age group.  

THINK: About #FireworkSafety. 
Be Safe. Be Kind. Be Smart.


